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Elsa Gualip
January 19, 2017
La Folie
2316 Polk street

San Francisco, CA, 94109
Dear Elsa, 

I am writing to you on behalf of the Russian Hill School, where my two sons attend preschool, to request a donation for our annual fundraiser. Russian Hill School is a non-profit, art-based preschool serving children and families of San Francisco. Your tax-deductible contribution will help the school focus on continuing to provide an excellent early childhood education program to the community. The school depends on fundraising and underwriting to enrich its programs and curriculum.

To give you a little more background, the Russian Hill School Fundraiser will take place at the Presidio Golf Course Clubhouse on Saturday, May 6th, 2017. Our invitation will be sent to almost 400 families in San Francisco. Located in Pacific Heights, our school draws families from neighborhoods all over the city. The auction is always quite popular and features vacation homes, resorts, spa packages, wine, classes, artwork, etc. In supporting the school with a donation, you will also obtain excellent visibility at the event. We would love to have a La Folie donation as part of the auction this year. 
Any donation you can provide would be most appreciated. If you decide to make a donation, please fill out the attached donation form and return to me once it’s complete. You may also complete it online at https://rhs.ejoinme.org/ItemDonationForm.

We are hoping to get all donations by March 31, 2017. 
Thank you for your time and consideration. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. I will follow up next week by phone. 
Best regards,

Vanessa Loy
Russian Hill School
Development Committee
2026 Divisadero Street
Mobile: 650-464-8221
San Francisco, CA 94115
Email: vanessa.loy@gmail.com
Fed. ID #94-333-7299
